OHS Resources to Share

April 2016 – June 2016

Major Articles and Reports
Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues
Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp
Fed OSHA News and Resources
TSCA Reform and Chemical Exposures
Meat and Poultry Industry
Lead - Occupational and Environmental Exposures
Occupational Health & Safety Profession
OHS Research Reports

Major Articles and Reports

"Death on the Job; The toll of neglect, 2016," a national and state-by-state profile of worker safety and health in the United States, AFL-CIO, April 28, 2016: http://www.aflcio.org/content/download/174867/4158803/1647 DOTJ2016.pdf

'No Relief: Denial of bathroom breaks in the poultry industry," Oxfam America, May 2016:

https://www.oxfamamerica.org/explore/research-publications/no-relief/

"The decline of American unions is a threat to public health," Michael Wright, American Journal of Public Health, editorial, June 2016: http://ajph.aphapublications.org/doi/pdf/10.2105/AJPH.2016.303217

Cal/OSHA Enforcement Issues

"Profile, practices and needs of California's domestic work employees," UCLA Labor Center, May 2016:

http://www.labor.ucla.edu/publication/domestic-employers-report/

"Aging in the fields: No alternative but to keep working," two-part series on California farm workers, David Bacon, Capital & Main, May 24-25, 2016: http://capitalandmain.com/tag/aging-in-the-fields/

"The hidden workforce expanding Tesla's factory; The automaker's urgent upgrades of its Fremont facility benefited from cheap, imported workers, but did the companies involved flout visa and labor laws/" Lousi Hansen, San Jose Mercury-News, May 15, 2016:

http://extras.mercurynews.com/silicon-valley-imported-labor/

"Plains All-American Pipeline indicted on criminal charges resulting from Santa Barbara oil spill," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, May 18, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/environment/plains-all-american-pipeline-indicted-criminal-charges-resulting-santa-barbara-oil-spill

"LA Port Truck Driver Strike Attracts Global Eyes," Dan Braun, Capital & Main, June 7, 2016:

http://capitalandmain.com/latest-news/issues/labor-and-economy/port-truck-driver-strike-attracts-global-eyes-0607/

Injuries, Illnesses and Workers Comp

"New workers, higher risk; 3 times as likely to get hurt," Sarah Trotto, Safety + Health magazine, May 22, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14053?utm_source=june2nd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"Travelers Insurance: 3.7 million workers injured per year," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, May 16, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/safety/travelers-37-million-workers-injured-year

"Inside an Amazon warehouse, the relentless need to 'make rate'", Hamilton Nolan, Gawker, June 6, 2016:

http://gawker.com/inside-an-amazon-warehouse-the-relentless-need-to-mak-1780800336

"Dirty Hands: The unseen world of New York's private waste industry," David Giambusso, Politico, May 25, 2016:

http://www.politico.com/states/new-york/city-hall/story/2016/05/dirty-hands-the-unseen-world-of-new-yorks-private-waste-industry-102143

Fed OSHA News and Resources

"OSHA faced with diminishing resources in their efforts to keep working people alive," Rebecca L. Reindel and M.K. Fletcher, AFL-CIO Blog, May 5, 2016:

http://www.aflcio.org/Blog/Corporate-Greed/OSHA-Faced-with-Diminishing-Resources-in-Their-Efforts-to-Keep-Working-People-Alive

"When a workplace tragedy is also a crime," Rena Steinzor and Latherine Tracay, FairWarning.org, May 31, 2016:

http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/05/workplace-tragedy-also-crime/

"NYC contractor found guilty in worker's death," ISHN magazine, June 13, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/104206-nyc-contractor-found-guilty-in-workers-death

"During Workers Memorial Week, safety advocates call for stronger protections," Tom Musick and Sarah Trotto, Safety + Health magazine, May 22, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14025?utm_source=june2ndnd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=inThisIssue

"Unions, worker and safety groups, business groups, attorneys respond to new OSHA reporting requirements," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, May 11, 2016: http://ehstoday.com/safety/unions-worker-and-safety-groups-business-groups-attorneys-respond-new-osha-reporting-requirem

"OSHA issues memorandum on Process Safety Management," Safety + Health magazine, June 7, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14215-osha-issues-memorandum-on-process-safety-management

TSCA Reform and Chemical Exposures

"Commentary: Update of Toxic Substances Control Act a worthy step that is long overdue," Jim Morris, Center for Public Integrity, May 27, 2016: <a href="https://www.publicintegrity.org/2016/05/27/19735/commentary-update-toxic-substances-control-act-worthy-step-thats-long-overdue?utm_source=email&utm_campaign=watchdog&utm_medium=publici-email&goal=0_ffd1d0160d-262637db1b-100367733&mc_cid=262637db1b&mc_eid=0281c161b0

"Report cites large inventory of carcinogens in people's bodies," Brian Joseph, FairWarning, June 14, 2016: http://www.fairwarning.org/2016/06/carcinogens-inventory/

"Congress is overhauling an outdated law that affects nearly every product you own," Juliet Eilperin and Darryl Fears, Washington Post, May 19, 2016: https://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/congress-poised-to-pass-sweeping-reform-of-chemical-law/2016/05/18/0da5cd22-1d30-11e6-9c81-4be1c14fb8c8 story.html

"TSCA reform heads to President Obama for signature," Sandy Smith, EHS Today, June 9, 2016:

http://ehstoday.com/environment/tsca-reform-heads-president-obama-signature

Poison of Pollution: Did Feds' IBM study go far enough?" Tom Wilber, PressConnects, June 10, 2016:

http://www.pressconnects.com/story/news/2016/06/09/pollution-worries-niosh-ibm-study-endicott-tce-birth-defects/85629168/

Meat and Poultry Industry

"GAO Report: Additional data needed to address continued hazards in the meat and poultry industries," US GAO, April 25, 2016: http://www.gao.gov/products/GAO-16-337 "'I had to wear Pampers': The cruel reality the people who bring you cheap chicken allegedly endure," Roberto A. Ferdman, The Washington Post, May 11, 2016: https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/wonk/wp/2016/05/11/i-had-to-wear-pampers-many-poultry-industry-workers-allegedly-cant-even-take-bathroom-breaks/

"Lives on the line: The high human cost of chicken," Oxfam America; Special series of reports on occupational health and safety in the US poultry industry: https://www.oxfamamerica.org/livesontheline/

"As Meatpackers Grapple With Safety, OSHA's 'Embarrassingly Low' Fines Just Add To The Risk," Dan Boyce, Rocky Mountain PBS, June 14, 2016: http://www.kunc.org/post/meatpackers-grapple-safety-oshas-embarrassingly-low-fines-just-add-risk#stream/0

"Working 'the chain,' slaughterhouse workers face life-long injuries," Peggy Lowe, Harvest Public Media, June 143, 2016: http://harvestpublicmedia.org/article/working-chain-slaughterhouse-workers-face-life-long-injuries

Lead - Occupational and Environmental Exposures

"A Dangerous Export; America's car-battery waste is making Mexican communities sick," The Washington Post, February 26, 2016: http://www.washingtonpost.com/sf/national/2016/02/26/a-dangerous-export-americas-car-battery-waste-is-making-mexican-communities-sick/

"Paint giant PPG announces it will phase lead out of its products by 2020," The Cleveland Plain Dealer, April 22, 2016: http://www.cleveland.com/healthfit/index.ssf/2016/04/paint_giant_ppg_announces_phas.

html

"Lead Battery Recycling Plant Contaminated Large Area in Vernon, CA," DTSC Report, 2016:

 $\frac{http://dtsc.ca.gov/HazardousWaste/Projects/upload/An-Analysis-of-Children-s-Blood-Lead-Levels-in-the-Area-Around-the-Exide-Site.pdf$

Occupational Health & Safety Profession

"How do we put health and safety on the reporting map again?' Rikke Netterstrom, CSR Asia Weekly (Hong Kong), June 8, 2016: http://csr-asia.com/csr-asia-weekly-news-detail.php?id=12590

"ASSE President's Message: 'The Golden Age of OSH." ISHN magazine, Michael Belcher, June 1, 2016:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/104144-the-golden-age-of-osh

"Safety in the GIG economy; How to protect temp workers – and how to gig for yourself," Dave Johnson, ISHN magazine, June 1, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/104138-safety-in-the-gig-economy?

"5 trends in industrial hygiene; Report from AIHce 2016." Dave Johnson, ISHN magazine, May 23, 2016:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/104036-trends-in-industrial-hygiene http://www.ishn.com/articles/104039-the-world-needs-more-ehs-proshttp://www.ishn.com/articles/104038-why-are-we-so-tired

OHS Research Reports

"Do firms neglect trench dangers? Data shows violations in 7 of 10 excavation company inspections," Daniel Moore, Pittsburgh Post-Gazette, May 8, 2016: http://www.post-gazette.com/business/career-workplace/2016/05/08/Do-excavation-firms-neglect-trench-dangers/stories/201604240006

"Do firms neglect trench dangers? Data shows violations in 7 of 10 excavation company inspections," Daniel Moore, Pittsburgh Post-Gazette, May 8, 2016: http://www.post-gazette.com/business/career-workplace/2016/05/08/Do-excavation-firms-neglect-trench-dangers/stories/201604240006

"NIOSH launches 'PPE' info" database," Safety + Health magazine, June 8, 2016: http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14218-niosh-launches-ppe-info-database

"NIOSH to convenience store owners: Take steps to protect workers from violence," Safety + Health magazine, May 23, 2016: http://www.oshatoday.com/news-digest-item/niosh-convenience-store-owners-take-steps-protect-workers-violence/

"7 common workplace safety hazards; National Safety Council consultants identify what they see repeatedly when auditing worksites," Kyle Morrison, Safety _+ Health magazine, May 22, 2016:

http://www.safetyandhealthmagazine.com/articles/14054-common-workplace-safety-hazards

"NIOSH studies nanomaterial exposure effects," ISHN magazine, May 31, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/104107-from-niosh-research-rounds

"Are low wages an occupational health hazard? Raising minimum wage would have health benefits, evidence suggests," ISHN magazine, May 12, 2016: http://www.ishn.com/articles/103967-are-low-wages-an-occupational-health-hazard

"Dodge: Prioritizing safety increase ROI and employee retention," ISHN magazine, April 28, 2016:

 $\underline{\text{http://www.ishn.com/articles/103830-dodge-prioritizing-safety-increases-roi-employee-retention}}$

Compiled by Garrett Brown June 16, 2016